St Mary-Holy Cross Parish (SMHC) Finance Council (FC)
September 15, 2020

Attendance: Doug Jones, Fr. Andrew, Sarah Baumberger, Sue Tollefson, Diane
Gannon and joining by audio Heidi Ackerman

Doug Jones called the meeting to order at 6:50 pm.
Father led us in prayer

Sue made a motion to approve the August minutes and Doug seconded the
motion

New Business

Financials were discussed and Sarah will check on payroll expenses and
class enrollment receipts to get more clarification.

Diane made a motion to approve the financials and Heidi seconded the
motion.

Andrew Cory was a guest.

Year End financial report to Diocese was signed by those present. Sarah
will  obtain the other signatures.

Insurance Adjusters have been contacted and are in the process of
assessing the
storm damage

Old Business

Financial report will be given to the parish on the weekend of Sept 27.
Heidi will send out a draft for us to look over. Dave will plan on presenting the
report on

Sunday morning at St. Mary’s., Doug on Saturday night at St. Mary’s and
either Laurie or Doug at Holy Cross on Sunday morning.
New members are needed for finance council!!!

Father said prayer



